Argyll & Bute Council Archives

Family history documents held at Manse Brae, Lochgilphead, indexed by parish

[by permission of Argyll & Bute Council Archives Department. Issue date 23 July 2008]

All Other Parishes

Campbeltown

- 8. Roll of members of the Kintyre club.
- 18. Typescript copy of the Hearth Tax, 1694, Kintyre Parishes.
- 31. Rental of Kintyre 1543.
- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 35. Pigot's Directory 1837.
- 41. Rentals of miscellaneous estates in Kintyre
- 42. Rental of the Duke of Argyll's Estate, 1853.
- 43. Subscribers to the building of the Relief Kirk in Campbeltown, 1766-1767.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted 1799.
- 70. Pigot's Directory 1825.
- 79. Index to Campbeltown voters claims.
- 82. Rental book, Oatfield Estate 1843-45.
- 83. List of miners, etc, Argyll Colliery, Drumlemble 1913-1920.
- 92. Burnside Independent Chapel, subscription and members lists 1829-1842.
- 93a&b. Statute labour lists, etc, 1843.
- 107. Rental of the Estate of Trodigal, 1818.
- 108. Kilchrist Estate papers, Campbeltown:-

Renta,1 1781

"Sundry cottars", 1799

Haymakers, 1815

Scroll rental, 1819

- 109. Rental of Ugadale's property, 1816.
- 110. Sale particulars of Machrihanish, 1817.
- Duncan Colville's Index to the *Campbeltown Courier* and to the *Argyllshire Herald*.
- 121. List of shareholders of the Campbeltown & Glasgow Steam Packet Joint Stock Co Ltd, 1841-1904.
- 129. Petition of inhabitants of the Glenbreckrie area for a bridge at Lochorodale Water, 1892.
- 151. Extracts from *Kintyre in 17th Century*, by Andrew MacKerral.
- 154. Proprietors, members, etc., of the Campbeltown Relief Kirk 1835/36.
- 159. Signatures of "Carters, Cowfeeders etc." in Campbeltown 1839.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 163. Duncan Colville's extracts from Kintyre Leases.
- 172. Index to the Service of Heirs 1807-1841
- 175. Pay Sheet, Campbeltown Water Works 1851
- 191. A list of the number of souls in the Landward part of the Parish of Campbeltown distinguishing the Highlanders from the Lowlanders, 5 February 1791
- 214. Rentals of North and South Kintyre 1596 and 1605 [from *Highland Papers, Vol III*, edited by JRN MacPhail, pub. Scot Hist. Soc. 1920]
- 243. Rental of lands in Kintyre and Inveraray 1648 transcribed by Niall D. Campbell, 10th Duke of Argyll, Campbeltown, Southend, Saddell, Kilkenzie and Inveraray
- 247. Kintyre rentals:
 - a) Rental of the lands of the Lordship of Kintyre, no date [c. 1636?]

- b) Rental of the Earl of Argyll's lands in Kintyre 1653
- c) Rental of the Burgh of Campbeltown 1714
- 249. The Kintyre Settlement at Pemberton, Western Australia. Reports from the *Campbeltown Courier* of January and August 1926 on the emigration of eleven families from the Campbeltown area.
- Register of St. Kiaran's Episcopal Church Campeltown baptisms 1848 to 1855, marriages 1849-1853
- Index to the 1851 census of the Parish of Campeltown, compiled by Tommy and Margaret Semple (a) Burghal area (b) Landward area
- 295. Index of names of paupers in the General Register of Poor in the Parish of Campbeltown, c. 1860-1899
- 302. Typescript copy list of tenants on the Duke of Argyll's Kintyre Estate 1720 Campbeltown, Southend, Killean & Kilchenzie
- 305. Rental of Askomil 1769
- 306. List pf persons having cows and horses grazing on the Town Common, Campbeltown, 1771, 1780, 1792, 1796
- 309. List of tenants and cottars, etc., in the Western District of Roads in Kintyre from Crubisdale to Campbeltown, 31 July 1797 Campbeltown, Killean & Kilchenzie Campbeltown, 31 July 1797 Campbeltown, Killean & Kilmore, by Tommy and Margaret Semple
- 310. List of Campbeltown acres and houses, 20 January, 1838
- 314. Typescript list of purchasers of copper smuggling stills from Robert Armour, coppersmith in Campbeltown in 1811–12, extracted by the late Duncan Colville
- Proof rental of estate of the deceased Colonel Charles Campbell of Barbreck in the Parishes of Southend, Campbeltown and Killean 1797
- 341. Illicit distillers, lists
- 343. Horse Tax 1797
- 344. Rent arrears 1773-1783
- 349. Miscellaneous papers
- 350. List of house-keepers in Campbeltown, 1685
- 465. Results of bursary examinations, July 1912, the highest score possible was 1100 [From CA/5/45/14]
- 471. Index Campbeltown poor (1-600) 1870, compiled by Tommy and Margaret Semple
- 472. Index Campbeltown poor (600-1300) 1869 –1890, compiled by Tommy and Margaret Semple
- 473. Index Campbeltown poor (1301-1598) 1890-1899, compiled by Tommy and Margaret Semple

Craignish

- 23. List of men aged 16-45 years, 1803.
- 27. -do- 1801.
- 29. Statute Labour List 1834-35
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 130. Petition for a pier 1893.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 190. Tenants on the lands of Craignish, 1773, specified in an arrestment obtained by Alexander MacAlester, junior, merchant in Campbeltown
- 296. Index to the 1851 Census of Craignish, by Tommy & Margaret Semple
- 339. The Craignish Bailie Court 1722–1728, by R.R. Campbell (*The Oban Times*, Apr–Jun. 1935)
- 340. Comprisement of several tenants houses in the Craignish Estate, 1787
- 370. Photocopy, Notes of Importance, Craignish, reference to McLardy's, handed in by Peter McLardy, Slockavullin
- 464. Rental of the Barbreck Estate, Craignish, 1767 [Argyll Papers, bundle 743]

Dunoon & Kilmun

- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 35. Pigot's Directory, 1837.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 60b. Index of the Register of Inventories 1693-1702, edited by Francis J Grant, and published by the Scottish Record Society in 1909. Appendix gives Lists of Defuncts in Dunoon, 1701.
- 67. Assessment Roll Dunoon Burgh, 1870-71 (indexed)
- 127. Petition for a bridge by the inhabitants of Glenmasson, 1892
- 144. Assessment List, 1844-45
- 149. Farms and their possessors on the Kilmun Estate, 1833.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead, 1935.
- 180. Dunoon Directory 1908–09
- 194.*** Call by parishioners of Dunoon & Kilmun to Mr Robert Duncanson, Minister of the Gospel at Campbeltown, to be their minister 1691, with signatures
- 237. Roll of feuars and tenants in Cowal [mainly Dunoon & Kilmun & Kilmodan], 1665
- 299. Index to the 1851 Census of Dunoon & Kilmun, by Tommy & Margaret Semple
- 303. Poor Roll of Dunoon & Kilmun at 1 October 1845, from the first minute book of the Parochial Board
- 374. List of teachers of Gaelic 1922 Mull, Ardnamurchan, Lorn, Cowal, Kintyre, Islay
- 390. Schools in Dunoon, typed notes, from 1641 to 1837
- The Clan MacKellar, Part 1: The Early History up to the 18th Century, by Duncan Beaton, Cowal, Kilmun
- 465. Results of bursary examinations, July 1912, the highest score possible was 1100 [From CA/5/45/14]
- 486. The Burial Place of the Chiefs, Kilmun Church

Gigha & Cara

- 2. Parochial register of Gigha & Cara, 1792-1914.
- 36. Rental of the estates of South Largie and Gallichoilly, 1848.
- 94. Typescript copy census of Gigha, 1827.
- 124. Petition as to the ferry, 1892, with signatures.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 164. Gigha School census of pupils 1881-1900, extracts from Gigha School Board minutes
- 297. Index to the 1851 Census of Gigha & Cara, by Tommy & Margaret Semple
- 393. Survey of Gigha between 14th and 16th April, 1993
- 474. Transcription by Tommy and Margaret Semple of CA/7/9/3 General Register of Poor, Gigha & Cara
- 481. Transcription by Tommy and Margaret Semple of CA/6/7/9/1 General Register of Poor, Gigha & Cara, 1903 1921

Glassary (including Burgh of Lochgilphead)

- 1. Rental of the Estate of Auchinbreck, 1754.
- 10. Rental of the Estates of Neill Malcolm of Poltalloch, 1798/99.
- 23. Return of the number of men aged 16-45 years in the different parishes in Mid Argyll, 1803.
- 27. List of men aged 16-45 years, 1801.
- 29. Statue Labour List, Mid Argyll District, 1834-35.
- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 35. Pigot's Directory, 1837.

^{***} this means absolutely no photocopying

- 40. Statue and condition of the tenant's houses, bothies, barns and the cottar's houses on the estates of Neill Malcolm, 1798, with additions in 1802.
- 45. Annals of Lochgilphead and Mid Argyll by Archibald Carswell, from the *Argyllshire Advertiser* 1939-40, indexed etc, by Betty Blyth.
- 47. Rental of the Shirvan Estate, 1813.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 64. Kilmory Estate pay lists, 1877-1878.
- 90. Hearth Tax 1694 [part only].
- 95. Lochgilphead Feuars 1806-1817.
- 97. Indexes of names in the Poltalloch Estate Journals 1814-1819 and 1821-1828.
- 101. List of tenants on the Kirnan Estate, 1828.
- 103. Index of names in the ledger of Donald Munro, merchant in Sandhole, Furnace, 1858-70.
- 122. Register of Christchurch, Lochgilphead, (Episcopal). Baptisims 1848-61, Marriages 1853-63, Burials 1849-03.
- 125. Petition for a pier at Furnace 1896.
- The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 162. Kilberry & Knockbuy Rent Rolls, transcribed by Marion Campbell
- Some of the ruined crofts, farms, and dwellings in Glassary Parish with names of people who once inhabited them: Allan Begg, 1988
- 176. 1851 Census (ex. Lochgilphead), by T & M Semple
- 184. Census of children of school age within the Lochgilphead School Board area i.e. Aird, Ardrshaig, Lochgilphead, 1909
- Index to the 1851 census of the *quoad sacra* Parish of Lochgilphead, including Ardrishaig and Aird, d by T and M Semple
- 281. List of children attending Sunday School at St. Brendan's Episcopal Chapel, Furnace in 1887/88
- 294. Register of births and baptisms in connection with the Free Church of Scotland, Lochgilphead 1843–1855 Glassary, Kilmartin, South Knapdale
- 317. Argyll Militia, Parishes of North and South Knapdale, transcriptions on to database from Heather McFarlane, Yukon, USA
- 373. Number not used
- 465. Results of bursary examinations, July 1912, the highest score possible was 1100 [from CA/5/45/14]
- 492. 17th and 18th Century lists including Campbells in Argyll, extract from *Journal of The Clan Campbell Society*
- 493. Some early Campbell Photographs, Campbells from Knapdale, extract from *Journal of the Clan Campbell Society*, 1995
- 494. The Campbells of Kilmory, extract from the Journal of the Clan Campbell Society, 1993

Glenorchy & Inishail

- 23. Return of the number of men aged 16-40 years in the different parishes in Mid Argyll.
- 24. List of men with the sub-division of Lorn liable to serve in the Militia from 18-45 years, 1804.
- 27. List of men aged 16-45 years in the Mid Argyll Sub-Division, 1801.
- 54. Accounts of cows, horses, etc. taken by Lord MacDonald in 1679.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C.MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 205.*** New Rental of the Earl of Breadalbane's estate in Glenorchy & Inishail and Kilchrenan & Dalavich, 1784

- 272. Entries relating to the name of Campbell in the OPR of Ardchattan, Glenorchy & Inishail, Kilchrenan & Dalavich and Lochgoilhead & Kilmorich from *The Clan Campbell*, edited by Rev. Henry Paton, Volume 7, published Edinburgh 1920
- 319. Index to the 1851 census of the Parish of Glenorchy & Inishail, by Tommy & Margaret Semple.
- 330. Index to the 1841 Census of the Parish of Glenorchy & Inishail, by Edna Stark and published by the G.W.S.F.H.S.
- 487. How the Campbells of Glenorchy, Glenlyon, Duneaves & Roro were related, by William Mitchell, [See also AGN 4277 Various articles relating to Duncan Campbell of Inverawe, taken from *Journal of the Clan Campbell Society*]

Inveraray & Glenaray (including Burgh of Inveraray)

- 6. List of principal tenants on the Argyll Estate, 1830, from the schedules to the Argyll Estate Act 1830.
- 13. Rental of the lands belonging to Dugald Clerk of Braleckan, 1752.
- 23. Return of the number of men aged 16-45 years in the different parishes in Mid Argyll, 1803.
- 27. List of the men aged 16-45 years in the Mid Argyll Sub-Division, 1801.
- 29. Statue Labour List, Mid Argyll District, 1834-35.
- 35. Pigots Directory, 1837.
- 54. Accounts of cows, horses, etc. taken by Lord MacDonald in 1679.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 59. Assessment Rolls of the Burgh of Inveraray, 1788, and 1791, 1847, 1863.
- 70. Pigot's Directory, 1825.
- 74. Secretaries and R W Masters of the Inveraray Masonic Lodge, 1779-1908.
- 90. Hearth Tax, 1694.
- 103. Index of names in the ledger of Donald Munro, merchant in Sandhole, Furnace, 1858-70.
- 125. Petition for a pier at Furnace, 1896.
- 139. Commercial Directory of Inveraray, complied by Mrs Anne Craig.
- 152. Transcript of tacks, rentals, etc., by Mrs Rae MacGregor
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 166. "List of more important Parishioners", 1887
- 193.*** List of women [in Inveraray & Glenaray] who in the opinion of Archibald MacNab ought to be employed in spinning of wool, 1792
- 232. List of men of military age, 1817
- 240. Rental of Houses in Inveraray, 1749
- 243.*** Rental of lands in Kintyre and Inveraray 1648, transcribed by Niall D. Campbell, 10th Duke of Argyll
- 252. Index to the 1851 census of Inveraray & Glenaray, by T & M Semple
- 259.*** Muster rolls of various regiments and companies 1677, 1689, 1690 transcribed by Nial Diarmid Campbell, 10th Duke of Argyll, from the originals in Inveraray Castle.
- 268. Wage sheet of men and boys washing and breaking ore at Coillevraid Mine, September 1856
- 269. Furnace Quarry rent roll, January 1873
- 270. Arrears of rent Inveraray and Oban, 1878, 1792, 1797
- 281. List of children attending Sunday School at St. Brendan's Episcopal Chapel, Furnace, in 1887/88
- 292. Inveraray Burgh Court Process 1708–1825, edited by Frank Bigwood
- 307. Rent roll of the Lowland portion of Inveraray & Glenaray for the prevention of cholera, 1832
- 328. Account of cows received by the Commissary of the Provisions at Inveraray, 1715/18 [mainly Inveraray & Glenaray]
- 398. *Journal of The Clan Campbell Society*, Numbers 24, 26 & 31, 1997, 1999 and 2004
- 459. Munro, McNichol, Sinclair, McKellar and Turner Families of Shira Glen, near Inveraray, from *Journal of the Clan Campbell Society*

^{***} this means absolutely no photocopying

- 475. Transcription by Tommy and Margaret Semple of CA/7/12/13 General Register of Poor, Inveraray, 1866–1926
- 498. The Clan MacKellar, The Early History up to the 18th Century, Glen Shira taken from *Journal of The Clan Campbell Society*, 1996 [See also AGN 4277 Various articles relating to Duncan Campbell of Inverawe, taken from *Journal of the Clan Campbell Society*]

Inverchaolain

- 12. Statue Labour List of part of the Parish of Inverchaolain
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 60b. Index of the Register of Inventories 1693-1702, edited by Francis J Grant, and published by the Scottish Record Society in 1909. Appendix gives Lists of Defuncts in Inverchaolain 1701
- 144. Assessment List 1844
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, Lochgilphead 1935.
- 218.*** Rentals of the South Hall Estate 1775, 1814, 1821, 1825
- 253. Index to the 1851 Census of the Parish of Inverchaolain, by T & M Semple
- 337. List of tenants on the Auchavoulin Estate, 1819–1840, in the Parishes of Dunoon and Inverchaolain

Jura

- 22. Typescript copy of the Hearth Tax, 1694, for Islay and Jura, transcribed by Mr A.I.B. Stewart.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 66. Roll of Poor, 1852, 1853.
- 291. Transcription of the 1841 and 1851 censuses of the Island of Jura [by the late George Wright?] excludes other islands in the Parish
- 293. Typescript copy Passenger List of the ship *Rappahannock* of Liverpool, William Drummond, master, on a voyage to New York, 1847 [contains some Jura names]
- 400. Isle of Jura baptismal records 1704–1734, compiled by James Scott Buie, Texas.
- 453. More about the McNeills of Ardlussa, Jura, from Journal of the Clan Campbell Society magazine
- 456. "Sailor John" Clark from the Isle of Jura, from Journal of the Clan Campbell Society magazine
- 458. Isle of Jura baptismal records 1704-1734 from Journal of the Clan Campbell Society magazine
- 460. Isle of Jura Baptism Records 1704–1734: Helpful Hints and Surnames Campbell and McDuffie, from *Journal of the Clan Campbell Society* magazine

Kilarrow & Kilmeny (Islay)

- 9. Rentals of the Parishes of Islay 1733 & 1741, copied from *The Book of Islay*
- 22. Typescript copy of the Hearth Tax, 1694, for Islay & Jura, transcribed by Mr A.I.B. Stewart.
- 28. Rental of Islay, 1809.
- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 35. Pigot's Directory, 1837.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted.
- 120. Slater's Directory, 1852.
- 238. Poor rolls from the minute book of the Islay Combination Parochial Board, 1846, 1847, 1852
- 298. Index to the 1851 census of Kilarrow & Kilmeny, by Tommy & Margaret Semple
- 442. McDiarmids of Islay, Kilarrow/Bowmore, 1841,1851,1861,1871,1881, 1891
- 443. McDiarmids of Islay, Kilmeny, 1841,1851,1861,1871,1881, 1891
- 452. Kilarrow & Kilmeny Parish Rent Rolls (1733 & 1741) from Journal of the Clan Campbell Society
- 470. From Colourful Heritage Documents, photocopy map of Islay, no date
- 476. Transcription by Tommy and Margaret Semple of CA/7/23/11 General Register of Poor, Kilarrow & Kilmeny, 1868–1878

- 477. Transcription by Tommy and Margaret Semple of CA/7/23/12 General Register of Poor, Kilarrow & Kilmeny, 1878–1895
- 478. Transcription by Tommy and Margaret Semple of CA/7/23/13 General Register of Poor, Kilarrow & Kilmeny, 1895–1906
- 479. Transcription by Tommy and Margaret Semple of CA/7/23/18 General Register of Poor, Kilarrow & Kilmeny, 1888–1896
- 497. The Man from Octomore, A Westering Saga, From the Green Isle of Islay to the Forests of Ontario & the Prairies of North Dakota, extract from Journal of The Clan Campbell Society, 1987

Kilbrandon & Kilchattan

- 24. List of men with the sub-division of Lorn liable to serve in the Militia from 18-45 years, 1804.
- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 35. Pigot's Directory, 1837.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 63. Statute Labour Lists for parts of the Parishes of Kilbrandon & Kilchattan and Kilninver & Kilmelford, 1826-27.
- 118. Signatures of men in Luing offering free labour for Blackmillbay Pier, 1893.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 199.*** Appointment of Duncan Campbell in Bardrissich by the Elders, etc, of Kilbrandon & Kilchattan to present a Call to Mr James Campbell, Minister of the Gospel 1693 eleven signatures
- 204.*** Rentals [2] of the Earl of Breadalbane's estate in Nether Lorn 1730 and 1834 [From the Breadalbane Papers in the NAS]
- 206. [Typescript copy] Agricultural Survey of the Earl of Breadalbane's Estates in Nether Lorn, by Robert Robertson, land surveyor 1796 [Transcript by (?) David Graham Campbell from the original in the NAS. Copy supplied by Dr Lorn Campbell, London]
- Note of the Tenants' Names in the Isles of Shuna, Torsa, Luing, and Seil, that are to be warned to remove 1669 [from *Highland Papers*, *Vol VI*, edited by JRN MacPhail, pub. Scot Hist. Soc. 1934]
- Index to the 1841 census of Kilbrandon & Kilchattan, transcribed by Edna Stark and published by the G. & W.S.F.H.S. [booklet]

Kilcalmonell & Kilberry (Kilberry disjoined *quoad civilia* from Kilcalmonell in 1891 and annexed to South Knapdale)

- 8. Roll of Members of the Kintyre Club.
- 15. Kilberry Home Farm Account Book 1843-1854.
- 18. Hearth Tax, 1694.
- 34. Register of Voters, 1836.
- 35. Pigot's Directory, 1837.
- 39. Rental of the Loup Estate, 1815-19.
- 41. Rentals 1848 and 1853.
- 46. Lists of the Poor in Kilberry, 1830-37.
- 55. Rental of the Balinakill Estate, 1837-39.
- 60b. Index of the Register of Inventories 1693-1702, edited by Francis J Grant, and published by the Scottish Record Society in 1909. Appendix gives Lists of Defuncts in Kilberry1698.
- 70. Pigot's Directory, 1825.
- 93. Statue Labour List, 1843-44.
- 117. Indexes to the *Campbeltown Courier* and the *Argyllshire Herald*.
- 154. Memorial by the members of Kilberry Parish as to the intrusion of ministers, c. 1840-42.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 162. Kilberry and Knockbuy rental books

- 196.*** Petition of the Elders, etc. of the Parish of Kilcalmonell to the Synod of Argyll 1767, 14 signatures
- 207. Rental of the Kilberry Estate 1790 [from the original in DR/14]
- 257. Index to the Register of Baptisms, Free Church 1843–1854 Kilcalmonell & Kilberry
- 261. Index to the 1851 census of Tarbert, by T & M Semple
- 262. Index to the 1851 census of Kilcalmonell & Kilberry, by T and M Semple
- 279. Rental of the Loup Estate, Martinmas 1803
- 374. List of teachers of Gaelic 1922 Mull, Ardnamurchan, Lorn, Cowal, Kintyre, Islay
- 465. Results of bursary examinations, July 1912, the highest score possible was 1100 [From CA/5/45/14]

Kilchoman (Islay)

- 9. Rentals of the parishes of Islay, 1733 & 1741, copied from *The Book of Islay*
- 22. Typescript copy of the Hearth Tax, 1694, for Islay and Jura, transcribed by Mr A.I.B. Stewart.
- 28. Rental of Islay, 1809.
- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 35. Pigot's Directory, 1837.
- 120. Slater's Directory, 1852.
- 131. Guarantee of free labour at Portnahaven Pier, 1899.
- 238. Poor Rolls, from the minute book of the Islay Combination Parochial Board, 1846, 1847, 1852
- 256. List of the 22 Kilnaveside pupils who have left Kilchoman Public School for the new school at Kilnave, 23 March 1877
- 312. Index to the 1851 census of the Parish of Kilchoman, by Tommy & Margaret Semple
- 374. List of teachers of Gaelic 1922 Mull, Ardnamurchan, Lorn, Cowal, Kintyre, Islay
- 440. McDiarmids of Islay, Kilchoman, censuses 1841, 1851, 1861, 1871
- 451. Kilchoman Parish Rent Rolls (1733 &1741) from Journal of the Clan Campbell Society
- 470. From Colourful Heritage Documents, photocopy map of Islay, no date
- 497. The Man from Octomore, A Westering Saga, From the Green Isle of Islay to the Forests of Ontario & the Prairies of North Dakota, extract from Journal of The Clan Campbell Society, 1987

Kilchrenan & Dalavich

- 10c. Typescript index to Poltalloch rentals from 1808/09 [work in progress]
- 23. List of men with the sub-division of Lorn liable to serve in the Militia from 18-45 years, 1803.
- 24. List of men with the sub-division of Lorn liable to serve in the Militia from 18-45 years, 1804.
- 27. List of men with the sub-division of Mid Argyll liable to serve in the Militia from 18-45 years, 1801.
- 29. Statute Labour list, 1834-35.
- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 60b. Index of the Register of Inventories 1693-1702, edited by Francis J Grant, and published by the Scottish Record Society in 1909. Appendix gives lists of defuncts in Kilchrenan 1702.
- 148. Rental of the Durran Estate, 1813.
- The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 205.*** New rental of the Earl of Breadalbane's estate in Glenorchy & Inishail and Kilchrenan & Dalavich, 1784
- 271. Entries relating to the name Campbell in the OPR of Ardchattan, Glenorchy & Inishail, Kilchrenan & Dalavich and Lochgoilhead & Kilmorich from *The Clan Campbell*, edited by Rev. Henry Paton, Volume 7, published Edinburgh 1920
- 283. Index to the 1841 census Kilchrenan & Dalavich, transcribed by Edna Stark and published by the G. & W.S.F.H.S. [booklet]

290. Index to the 1851 census Kilchrenan & Dalavich, by Tommy & Margaret Semple [See also AGN 4277 Various articles relating to Duncan Campbell of Inverawe, taken from *Journal of the Clan Campbell Society*]

Kildalton & Oa (Islay)

- 9. Rentals of the parishes of Islay, 1733 & 1741, copied from *The Book of Islay*
- 22. Typescript copy of the Hearth Tax, 1694, for Islay & Jura, transcribed by Mr A.I.B. Stewart.
- 28. Rental of Islay, 1809.
- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 35. Pigot's Directory, 1837.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 120. Slater's Directory, 1852.
- 132. Petitions for small-holdings and allotments, 1893.
- 238. Poor rolls, from the minute book of the Islay Combination Parochial Board, 1846
- 300. Index to the 1851 census of Kildalton & Oa, by Tommy & Margaret Semple
- 441. McDiarmids of Islay, Kildalton, censuses 1841, 1851, 1861, 1871, 1881, 1891
- 454. A List of Hearths of Islay and Jura in the Parish of Kildalton, from *Journal of the Clan Campbell Society*
- 470. From Colourful Heritage Documents photocopy map of Islay, no date
 - a. Transcription by Tommy and Margaret Semple of CA/7/20/2 General Register of Poor, Kildalton & Oa, 1870–1911
- 497. The Man from Octomore, A Westering Saga, From the Green Isle of Islay to the Forests of Ontario & the Prairies of North Dakota, extract from Journal of The Clan Campbell Society, 1987

Kilfinan

- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 60b. Index of the Register of Inventories 1693-1702, edited by Francis J Grant, and published by the Scottish Record Society in 1909. Appendix gives lists of defuncts in Kilfinan 1697.
- 144. Assessment List 1844.
- 157. Poor Roll 1847–48
- 158. Hearth Tax Roll 1693
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 195.*** Call by the parishioners of Kilfinan to Mr John Darroch, Minister of the Gospel in Kilcalmonell, to be their Minister, 1691 with signatures
- 265. 1851 census of Kilfinan, transcribed by Tommy & Margaret Semple
- 519.*** The People of the Powder Mill, an article by Kennedy McConnell of Dundee

Killean & Kilchenzie

- 6. Lists of principal tenants on the Argyll Estate, 1830, from schedules to the Argyll Estate Act 1830.
- 18. Typescript copy of the Hearth Tax, 1694, for Islay & Jura, transcribed by Mr A.I.B. Stewart.
- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 35. Pigot's Directory, 1837.
- 36. Rental of the Estates of South Largie and Gallichoilly, 1848.
- 38. Rental of the Kintarbert Estate, 1845-46.
- 41. Rental of the Estates of S.W. Eddington of Glencreggan, 1853.

 Rental of the estates of Glenbarr, Clachaig and Cour, belonging to Keith MacAlister, 1853 & 1854.

 Rental of the estates of Loup, Torrisdale and Barbreck, the property of Alexander MacAlister, 1853.

 Rental of the Askomill Estate, 1846.

^{***} this means absolutely no photocopying

- 42. Rental of the Duke of Argyll's Kintyre Estate, 1853.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 73. Poor rolls 1846, 1854.
- 91. List of fines on woodcutters 1774.
- 93. List of arrears of road assessment in Largicside 1848-49.
- 117. Duncan Colville's index to *The Campbeltown Courier*
- 151. Extracts from *Kintyre in 17th C.*, by Andrew MacKerral.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 163. Duncan Colville's extracts from Kintyre Leases
- 214. Rentals of North and South Kintyre 1596 and 1605 [from *Highland Papers*, *Vol III*, edited by JRN MacPhail, pub. Scot Hist. Soc. 1920]
- 234. Alphabetical transcription of the Old Parochial Register 1762–1833
- 263. Index to the 1851 census of Killean & Kilchenzie, by Tommy & Margaret Semple
- 267. Petition of Donald Blue, miller at Killean Mill for repairs to the mill. Signatures of His Grace's Tenants in Killean 1789
- 302. Typescript copy list of tenants on the Duke of Argyll's Kintyre Estate 1720 Campbeltown, Southend, Killean & Kilchenzie
- 304. List of the Duke of Argyll's tenants in Killean that paid multure shillings to Neil Maccallum, miller in Killean, 22 October 1783
- 309. List of tenants and cottars, etc., in the Western District of Roads in Kintyre from Crubisdale to Campbeltown, 31 July 1797
- 329. Proof Rental of Estate of the deceased colonel Charles Campbell of Barbreck in the Parishes of Southend, Campbeltown & Killean 1797
- 375. List of the members of Souls in each Mucklaud of the Landu and part of the Parish of Campbeltown distinguishing the Highlander from the Lowlander taken 5th February 1791
- 391. The Macalisters of Torrisdale, Strathaird, Glenbarr, Cour and Crubasdale, Killean & Kilchenzie
- 475. A Short Account of the Bethune (Beaton) Family in Kintyre, by Captain Ian MacDonald from Journal of the Clan Campbell Society
- 455. The Blues of North Kintyre, by Captain Ian MacDonald from Journal of the Clan Campbell Society
- 461. The Kintyre Hearth Tax Parts 1 & 2, from Journal of the Clan Campbell Society

Kilmartin

- 10. Rental of estates of Neill Malcolm of Poltalloch, 1798/99. [work in progress]
- 23. Return of the number of men aged 16-45 years in the different parishes in Mid Argyll, 1803.
- 26. Rental of the Inverleiver Estate 1833-34.
- 27. List of men aged 16-45 years, 1801.
- 29. Statute Labour List, Mid Argyll District, 1834-35.
- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 40. Statute and conditions of the tenants' houses, bothies, barns and the cottars' houses on the estate of Neill Malcolm, 1798, with additions in 1802.
- 52. List of the losses sustained by Barbreck's tenants, 1685.
- 53. List of Duntrune's tenants, 1683.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 62. Statute labour lists for the estates of Duntrune, Poltalloch and Raslie. 1794, 1795 & 1799.
- 85. List of peat cutters 1798.
- 97. Indexes of names in the Poltalloch Estate Journals 1814 -1819 and 1821-1828.
- 99. Note of persons who have cot houses, 1815.
- 111. Rental of the Kilmartin Estate, 1823-24.

^{***} this means absolutely no photocopying

- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 169. Allan Begg's notes and observations
- 209. *The District of Kilmartin*, by Allan Begg 1988. Includes information on farms and crofts, with genealogy.
- 246. Index to the 1851 census of the Parish of Kilmartin, by T & M Semple
- 294. Register of births and baptisms in connection with the Free Church of Scotland, Lochgilphead 1843–1855, Glassary, Kilmartin, South Knapdale
- 361. Index to the 1841 census of Kilmartin, by Edna Stark
- 444. Photocopies, baptisms, marriages and deaths in the Parish of Kilmartin 1854-1986
- 484. Section transcription from the testament of Effrick NcEoun, 1676, Kilmartin
- 496. The Clan Callum or MacCallum, Malcolm of Poltalloch, by Duncan Beaton, extract from The Journal of the Clan Campbell Society, 1990

Kilmodan

- 4. A list of the people's names who pay for the statute work of the Parish of Glendaruel, March 1812.
- 19. Letter from Duncan Campbell of Glendaruel to John MacNeill, writer in Inveraray, with list of tenants to be removed, 1763.
- 21. List of the number of men in the Parish of Glendaruel supposed to be from 16-45 years of age, 1799.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 135. Transcript of the 1871 census.
- 144. Assessment List 1844.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 218.*** Rentals of the South Hall Estate 1775, 1814, 1821, 1825
- 254. Index to the 1851 census of the Parish of Kilmodan, by T. & M. Semple
- 278. List of members of the Glendaruel Friendly Society 1811–1826, from a transcription made by Major A.J.M. Bennett and published in *The Dunoon Observer*, November 1974
- A list of the number of men in the Parish of Kilmodan supposed to be from 16 to 45 years of age, 1799, transcribed by Nial Diarmid Campbell

Kilmore & Kilbride (including Oban burgh)

- 14. Number not used
- 24. List of men in the sub-division of Lorn liable to serve in the Militia from 18-45 years, 1804.
- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 35. Pigot's Directory, 1837.
- 84. List of Feuars and Voters in Oban 1817-1836.
- 89. Members of the Oban Masonic Lodge 1791-1848, complied by Chalres Hunter.
- 100. Arrears of poor and school rates, 1878-79.
- 160. Transcripts of the 1841, 1851, 1861 (Oban Burgh only) and 1871 censuses
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 182.*** Rental of the Duke of Argyll's Estates in Mull, 1744 [Kilninian & Kilmore, Kilfinichen & Kilvickeon and Torosay]
- 202.*** List of Men levied in the island of Mull for the Regiment of Fencible Men 1759 [Kilfinichen & Kilvickeon, Kilninian & Kilmore, Torosay]
- 216. Rentals of the lands of Ross, Duart, Mornish, Torosay, and Tiree 1674 from the printed exhibits in the cause Allan McLean of Drimmin against John, Duke of Argyll.
- 258. Oban High School, Roll of Honour, 1916

^{***} this means absolutely no photocopying

- 270. Arrears of rent Inveraray and Oban 1787, 1792, 1797
- 320. Index to the 1851 census of the Parishes of Kilmore & Kilbride, by Tommy & Margaret Semple
- 336. List of tenants on the MacDougall of Dunollie Estate 1833
- 374. List of teachers of Gaelic 1922 Mull, Ardnamurchan, Lorn, Cowal, Kintyre, Islay
- 465. Results of bursary examinations, July 1912, the highest score possible was 1100 [From CA/5/45/14]
- 482. Rental of the Estate of Dunolly from Whit'y 1839 to Whit'y 1840
- 483. Transcription of extract taken from Oban Town Council Minute Book, Appointment of Porters, 1860

Kilninver & Kilmelford

- 24. List of men in the sub-division of Lorn liable to serve in the Militia from 18-45 years, 1804.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 63. Statute labour lists for parts of the parishes of Kilbrandon & Kilchattan and Kilninver & Kilmelford, 1826-27.
- 114. Censuses of the United Parish 1841–1881
- 137. Transcript of the admission register of Kilninver Public School, 1871-1946.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 204. Rentals [2] of the Earl of Breadalbane's estate in Nether Lorn 1730 and 1834 [from the Breadalbane Papers in the NAS]
- 206. [Typescript copy] *Agricultural Survey of the Earl of Breadalbane's Estates in Nether Lorn*, by Robert Robertson, land surveyor, 1796 [Transcript by (?) David Graham Campbell from the original in the NAS. Copy supplied by Dr Lorn Campbell, London]
- 221.*** Rentals of the Scamadale Estate 1834-1840.
- 248. Kilmelford Public/Primary School: a rough draft transcription of the Admission Register c.1870-1944 made by the late John Brown [The original register is now lost]
- 321. Index to the 1851 census of the Parishes of Kilninver & Kilmelford, by Tommy & Margaret Semple

Kingarth

- 11. Index to the published Kirk Session records 1641–1703
- 56. Statute Labour Lists 1769–1845
- 69. Hearth Tax 1693
- 88. Members of Bute Farmers Society, 1825
- 112. Valuation Roll, Kilchattan Bay 1831
- 147. Members of the Bute Liberal Club 1900
- 183. Documents from the Blain Papers 1780-1816
- 220. The Rentallers of Bute in 1506, from *The Isle of Bute in Olden Time*, by Rev. James King Hewison, 1895, Vol. II
- 251. Index to the 1851 census of the Parish of Kingarth, by T. & M. Semple

Lismore & Appin

- 24. List of men with the sub-division of Lorn liable to serve in the Militia from 18-45 years, 1804.
- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 35. Pigot's Directory, 1837.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 106. Rental of Baracaldine's Lands 1817.
- 132. Petition for small-holdings 1893.
- 138. Register of refusal of applications for parochial relief, 1846-1854.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692 edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub, Lochgilphead 1935

^{***} this means absolutely no photocopying

- 178. Appin casualty list etc. at Culloden, 1746
- 286. Index to the 1841 census Lismore & Appin, transcribed by Edna Stark and published by the G. & W.S.F.H.S, [booklet]
- 322. Index to the 1851 census of the Parishes of Lismore & Appin, by Tommy & Margaret Semple
- 326. Printed lists of paupers in Lismore & Appin, by Tommy & Margaret Semple
- 327. Rental of the lands and estate of the deceased Dougal Stewart of Appin, c.1768

Lochgoilhead & Kilmorich

- 54. Account of cows, etc. taken by Lord MacDonald in 1679.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 102. Teind rental 1765.
- 144. Assessment List 1844.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 217.*** Rentals of the Ardkinglas Estate, 1787/88, 1810, and 1811
- 271. Entries relating to the name of Campbell in the OPR, of Ardchattan, Glenorchy & Inishail, Kilchrenan & Dalavich and Lochgoilhead & Kilmorich from *The Clan Campbell*, edited by Rev. Henry Paton, Volume 7, published Edinburgh 1920
- 316. The poor roll, Lochgoilhead & Kilmorich 1857–1863, extracted from the minute books of the Parochial Board
- 323. Index to the 1851 census of the Parishes of Lochgoilhead & Kilmorich, by Tommy & Margaret Semple
- 466. List of Kilmorich Primary School teachers, 1873–1978 from CA/5/244/7
- 495. Cabbage Jock's Family, Drimsynie, extract from Journal of the Clan Campbell Society, 1994

Luss

244. Seat rents in the Parish Church of Luss, 1820, 1825, 1828, 1831,1835

North Knapdale

- 1. Rental of the Estate of Auchinbreck, 1754.
- 10c. Typescript index to Poltalloch rentals from 1808/09 [work in progress].
- 23. Return of the number of men aged 16-45 years in the different parishes in Mid Argyll, 1803.
- 27. List of men aged 16-45 years in the Mid Argyll Sub-Division, 1801.
- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 40. State of condition of the tenants' houses, bothies, barns and the cottars' houses on the estates of Neill Malcolm, 1798, with additions in 1802.
- 44. Rental of the Dunardry Estate, 1819.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 97. Indexes of names in the Poltalloch Estate Journal, 1814-1819 and 1821-1828.
- 99. Note of persons who possess cot houses, 1815.
- 145. Hearth Tax list, 1694.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 170. Poor Rolls 1845-1854
- 171. Members Roll, U F Church 1901-1933
- 177. 1851 census, by T & M Semple
- 365. Donald McGilp of Argyll and Canada West: His letters 1851–1864
- 372. The life of Alexander of Auchendarroch "old Auchendarroch", Col. Alexander Campbell of Auchendarroch, 1816–1902 & his family, compiled by Diarmid A. Campbell, 1999

^{***} this means absolutely no photocopying

- 379. Rent roll Estate of Ulva, 1799
- 380. Tenants on Taynish Estate, 1799
- 381. Rent roll Estate of Danna, 1799
- 382. Rent Roll of Taynish, 1799
- 384. Owners of the Ross Estate, Tayvallich
- 385. Argyll Militia, Parishes of North & South Knapdale
- 392. Rent roll of the Taynish and Danna Estates 1799–1810
- 407. Argyll Settlers to Dunwich and Aldborough, by Colin McGugan, 1998
- 448. Some Early Campbell Photographs, Campbells of Knapdale, from Journal of the Clan Campbell Society
- 457. The McArns of Knapdale, from Journal of the Clan Campbell Society
- 493. Some early Campbell photographs, Campbells from Knapdale, extract from *Journal of the Clan Campbell Society*, 1995

Rhu

- Fowler's Directory of Helensburgh 1836–37 Rhu & Rosneath (copied from the original in Helensburgh Library)
- 228. Miscellaneous papers relating to Rosneath and the Ardencaple Estate, Rhu:
 - e) Rental of Ardencaple 1785
 - f) Rental of Ardencaple 1786
 - g) Rental of Roseneath, Rahane, and Ardencaple 1805
- 271. Roll of Honour, Colquhoun Villa, Helensburgh (Independent School) 1916
- 446. List of hotels, boarding houses and private apartments in Helensburgh, 1938
- 447. List of Helensburgh Shopkeepers Advertising Scheme, 1917
- Scoutmasters and Assistants, Arrochar, Garelochhead, Rosneath, Kilcreggan, Helensburgh, Dumbarton

Rosneath

- 228. Miscellaneous papers relating to Rosneath and the Ardencaple Estate, Rhu:
 - a) Rental of Rosneath for 1744
 - b) Rental of the Estate of Rahane 1753
 - c) Rental of the Estate of Rahane 1764
 - d) List of Arrears in the Estate of Rahane 1769
 - g) Rental of Rosneath, Rahane, and Ardencaple 1805
- 239.*** Sale particulars of the Rosneath Estate 1869 and 1874, with lists of tenants and cottars
- 467. Scoutmasters and Assistants, Arrochar, Garelochhead, Rosneath, Kilcreggan, Helensburgh, Dumbarton

Rothesay (including the Burgh of Rothesay & North Bute)

- 25. List of voters 1878-79 and 1885-86.
- 30. Valuation Roll, 1826-27 and 1829-30
- 35. Pigot's Directory, 1837.
- 48. Statute Labour Lists, Commermenoch District, 1780-1846.
- 49. Statute Labour Lists, North End, 1779-1846.
- 50. Road List, 1782.
- 56. Statute Labour Lists, Kimgarth, 1769-1845[including a small portion of Rothesay]
- 57. Cess Books, 1772-73, 1773-74.
- 68. Indexes of names, Rothesay Town Council Records, 1653-1766.
- 69. Hearth Tax. 1693
- 72. Index of names, from Rothesay Kirk Session Minute Book, 1658-1750, transcribed and edited by Henry Paton, and privately printed in 1931.
- 88. List of members of the Estate of North Bute, 1815, 1817.

^{***} this means absolutely no photocopying

- 113. Valuation Roll of Port Bannatyne, 1831.
- 147. List of members of the Buteshire Liberal Club 1900-01.
- 156. Fowler's Directories 1834/35, 1836/37.
- 183. Documents from the Blain Papers, 1780–1816
- 186. Register of Burgesses, 1779
- 187. Persons in Castle St./High St./Watergate area affected by the 1831 Act
- 220. The Rentallers of Bute in 1506, from *The Isle of Bute in Olden Time*, by Rev. James King Hewison, 1895, Vol. II
- 242. Typescript copy lists of scholars in Ballianlay School, 1812, 1813
- 251. Index to the 1851 census of the Parish of Kingarth by Tommy & Margaret Semple
- 288. Index to the 1851 census of the Parish of North Bute, by Tommy and Margaret Semple
- 334. List of members of the Rothesay Marine Society 1791–1824
- 335. John Blain's cash account with respect to the rents of the Estate of Bute 1803–1804
- 353. List of subscribers to the New Parish Church 1797–99
- 354. Assessment Rolls 1811 and 1815
- 355. Glimpses of Rothesay Fifty Years Ago, by Dr. J. Burnett Lawson
- 462. List of names of applicants for a licence to operate a boat-hirer in Rothesay in 1943. Taken from BR/21/33. These also include details of age, address, occupation and experience.

Charles John McIver

James G. Taylor

A.N. Scott

Robert Simes

Henry B. Leitch

J.A. Freckleton

Duncan Campbell

John Knox (two applications)

Francis Devon

468. List of owners and occupiers of property liable to be purchased for the purpose of extending Rothesay Gaol, Courthouse & Office (1831) Ref BR/21/25

Saddell & Skipness

- 3. Rents book of the Skipness Estate, 1784 & 1786.
- 18. Typescript copy of the Hearth Tax, 1694, Kintyre Parishes, by Mr A.I.B. Stewart.
- 37. Rent Roll of the Estate of Skipness, 1863.
- 38. Rental of Kintarbert Estate, 1845-46.
- 41. Rentals of the Estates of Glenbarr, Clachaig & Cour, belonging to Keith MacAlister, 1853 and 1854. Rental of Auchenbreck and Glencarradale, 1851. Rental of Skipness Estates, 1853.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 90. List of fines on woodcutters, 1774.
- 93. Statute Labour list, 1843.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 167. Rental of Glensaddell Estate, 1831
- 243.*** Rental of lands in Kintyre and Inveraray 1648, transcribed by Niall D. Campbell, 10th Duke of Argyll
- 260. Index to the 1851 census of Saddell & Skipness by T. and M. Semple
- 377. Notes about Skipness from 1820
- 378. 1841 census, Skipness House, The Mill and the Farm, Skipness Parish

^{***} this means absolutely no photocopying

Southend

- 4. Rental of the trustees of Dr Colin MacLaverty of Keill, 1853.
- 6. List of principal tenants on the Argyll Estate, 1830, from the schedules to the Argyll Estate Act 1830.
- 18. Typescript copy of the Hearth Tax, 1694, Kintyre Parishes, by Mr A.I.B. Stewart.
- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 35. Pigot's Directory, 1837.
- 42. Rental of the Duke of Argyll's Kintyre Estate, 1853.
- 51. Rental of His Grace's lands in Kilblaan, 1711.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 98. List of young communicants, 1830.
- 115. Signatures of the managers of the Relief Kirk (12 names), 1797.
- 129. Petition by inhabitants of Glenbreckrie, 1892.
- 151. Extracts from *Kintyre in 17th C.*, by Andrew MacKerral.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 163. Duncan Colville's extracts, from Kintyre Leases
- 173. Call to the Relief Church, 1799
- 214. Rentals of North and South Kintyre 1596 and 1605. [from *Highland Papers, Vol III*, edited by JRN MacPhail, pub. Scot Hist. Soc. 1920]
- 230.*** Petition by farmers and tenants in Southend for reduction of rents 1820
- 243. Rental of lands in Kintyre and Inveraray 1648, transcribed by Niall D. Campbell, 10th Duke of Argyll
- 273. Subscribers to the repair of the Burial Ground, 1829
- 289. Index to the 1851 census of the Parish of Southend, by Tommy & Margaret Semple
- 302. Typescript copy list of tenants on the Duke of Argyll's Kintyre Estate 1720
- 329. Proof rental of the deceased Colonel Campbell of Barbreck in the Parishes of Southend, Campbeltown and Killean, 1797
- 333. Table of names from MacNeill of Carskey: his Estate Journal 1703–1743, by F.F. MacKay
- 399. Peter McGeachy & Jenet McMillan and Their Descendants: a Report on the Research by Jean Annette Braxton Casper, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, 2000

South Knapdale

- 1. Rental of the Estates of Auchenbreck, 1754.
- 23. Return of the number of men aged 16-45 in the different parishes in Mid Argyll
- 27. List of men aged 16-45 years in the Mid Argyll Sub-Division, 1801.
- 29. Statute Labour List, Mid Argyll District, 1834-35.
- 34. Register of voters, 1836.
- 35. Pigot's Directory, 1837.
- 38. Rental of Kintarbert Estate, 1845.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 122. Register of Christ Church, Lochgiphead (Episcopal).
- 145. Hearth Tax List, 1694.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C. MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 184. Census of schoolchildren, Ardrishaig, 1909
- 189. 1851 census of South Knapdale (ex. Ardrishaig area), indexed by Tommy & Margaret Semple.
- 210. The Loch Caolisport Community of South Knapdale ..as Revealed by the Censuses of 1841,1851 and 1861, by Heather MacFarlane, Canada [copied from the original in Library HQ]

^{***} this means absolutely no photocopying

- 245. Index to the 1851 census of the *quoad sacra* Parish of Lochgilphead, including Ardrishaig and Aird, by T & M Semple
- 264. Rentals of Inverneil Estate, South Knapdale 1772, 1773 &1774
- 294. Register of births and baptisms in connection with the Free Church of Scotland, Lochgilphead 1843–1855, Glassary, Kilmartin, South Knapdale
- 332. Roll of Honour of Ardrishaig, 1914–1918, from *A Tribute to the Fallen of Ardrishaig*, by Rev. K. McLean
- 385. Argyll Militia, Parishes of North & South Knapdale
- 386. Knapdale people data base, Inverneil Papers, Taynish, Danna & Ulva 1819–1820
- 485. Origins of the Campbells of Inverneill, by Colin Campbell, 1989

Strachur & Stralachlan

- 32. List of men liable to be balloted out of the Parish of Stralachlan, 1799.
- 33. List of men's names who were enrolled as volunteers in Captain John Campbell's Company within the Parish of Stachur & Stralachlan, 1799.
- 52. Inventory of goods, etc. taken from Mrs Agnes Campbell of Strachur and her tenants.
- 54. Accounts of cows, horses, etc. taken by Lord MacDonald in 1679.
- 58. List of men liable to be balloted, 1799.
- 90. Hearth Tax 1694 [small portion only]
- 102. Tiend rental, 1765.
- 103. Index of names in the ledger of Donald Munro, merchant in Sandhole, Furnace, 1858-70.
- 104. Agreement to maintain the Harbour, 1825 (Eight names only)
- 128. Petition for a road to Leak and Newton, 1893.
- 144. Assessment List, 1844.
- 161. The Commons of Argyll: Name-lists of 1685 and 1692, edited by Duncan C.MacTavish, pub. Lochgilphead 1935.
- 185. Rental of Stralachlan, 1713
- 255. Index to the 1851 census of Strachur & Stralachlan, by T. and M. Semple
- 315(b). Roll of age and size of Captain Campbell of Ormidale's Company of Volunteers in Stachur & Stralachlan, 24 January 1800, copied from the original at Ormidale by Neill Diarmid Campbell
- 491. A Clark Family Gathering in Argyll, Loch Eck, extract from Journal of The Clan Campbell Society

End of list